
COOKSTOWN MOTOR CLUB  

The 2020 Tyrone Stages Rally will take place on Saturday 18th July.
Based from Cookstown, crews will tackle a compact route over a
challenging 60 competitive Stage Miles on closed roads around the Mid
Ulster area. The event will start and finish from our centralized service
area in Cookstown. Using a 4x2 format, the event will revisit classic
previously used stages with an additional stage not having ran, since
last being used in an International Event here in Northern Ireland.

This years sees the event not only as a round of the N.I. Rally
Championship but is also included on the Protyre Motorsport UK
Asphalt Rally Championship with crews expected from across the sea.

Title sponsor and further details to be released in the coming weeks

Join us on the 18th July for what is sure to be the highlight of the local 
rallying calendar this year

Local accommodation details to be released soon for those wishing to 
stay with us for the event.

Contact: Bob McKeown 07866 253696 for further information

MARSHALLS REQUIRED!

msauk.org/rallyfuture#AriNeedsYou


